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(S.D.)-Officials Warn Residents About Scam Artists

By: Roxie Graham-Marski Posted at: 04/12/2013 09:12 AM
     SIOUX FALLS, S.D. (AP) - The Better Business Bureau and other
officials are warning residents against scam artists.
 
     The Better Business Bureau is warning residents affected by storm
damage to be wary of traveling workers offering their services. The Better
Business Bureau says people should be cautious when dealing with the
companies because many of them are not reputable.
 
     Fire Chief Jim Sideras is also warning people about scam artists asking
for donations for the police and fire departments. He says people should not

be giving any money to people going door to door seeking donations for emergency responders.
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